IT’S TIME!!
KMEA Large Ensemble Assessment
Tuesday, MARCH 13
For all the 7th and 8th grade band students, our time has come!  We are scheduled to perform at North Oldham High School on Tuesday, March 12.  The 7th grade band performs at 9:40 am and the 8th grade band performs at 11:00 am.  Each group will be given time to warm up before the performance and time afterward to go through a sight-reading evaluation.  

The KMEA Large Band Assessment is the band’s version of the KPREP test and is taken very seriously.  It is very important that everyone goes and participates so please take care of yourselves between now and then!  We fully expect our groups to be successful but need everyone in attendance to do so.  There is a $10.00 fee for the event – mainly to help cover the cost of the school busses and substitute teachers.  Please make checks out to OCMS 360.  
The students need to report to the OCMS band room by 8:00 am!!!  We will be leaving from OCMS at 8:40 am on that day and will return to OCMS at approximately 2:00 pm.  Please take note of our departure time!!! 
Also – we will be wearing the OCMS Band Uniform.  Band polo, black dress pants, and black dress shoes.  NO EXCEPTIONS.

We will be eating lunch at a fast food restaurant - so please send some money with your child…I would think $6.00 will be plenty.  When we return, the students will report to their regular classes.  

Of course, we are in need of chaperones and equipment drivers, so if you know for sure that you have gone through the school board’s background check and would like to come, please let me know!  

If you are not able to chaperone but would like to come and support our bands, PLEASE DO!!  Admission is free and we would love to see a packed audience for our kids!!  

Please fill out the attached permission slip and send it back in to Mr. Wise by Friday, March 8.  

I am very excited about showcasing OCMS to everyone in our district and state.  Oldham County Middle School is known to have some of the finest bands in the state and this year should be no different!  

